
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen
Meeting Minutes: December 28, 2012
Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler
Absent: Douglas Garland, David Patch
Reporters: None

No formal meeting could be held as a quorum wasn’t present.

Dr. Rose telephoned the office and Chairman Chandler spoke to him in reference to the 
paper work he had dropped off at the Selectmen’s office this week for the clinic at the 
Grant’s Plaza (2RT302-9-L00). Chairman Chandler informed him that we would be 
sending him a letter that states that he can start the renovations at his own risk pending 
our receiving the density calculations.

Brett and Corey Fitzgerald stopped by and inquired if they could obtain a permit to 
occupy the building at 1054 NH RT 16 (2RT016-192-R00). They would like to start 
operating their guided tour business without the bunk house as they are waiting for the 
finalized review from Bergeron’s office (who is on vacation for two weeks). Chairman 
Chandler stated that they could open the business as long as no one stays there overnight. 
They inquired if they could put their sign up. Chairman Chandler informed them that the 
sign permit had been approved and already mailed to them.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


